
P-1027-001

Please refer to Chapter 4 of the FEIS for a description of the current

plans for funding construction and operation of the LPA. This discussion

provides an updated assessment of likely funding sources for this

project, though it is not common practice to receive funding

commitments prior to the completion of the alternative selection process.

As described in the FEIS, project funding is expected to come from a

variety of local, state, and federal sources, with federal funding and tolls

providing substantial revenue for the construction.  As Oregon and

Washington businesses and residents will benefit from the project’s

multi-modal improvements, both states have been identified as

contributors to the project. 

Regarding decision-making, there will not be a public vote on

construction of the various CRC project elements. However, the CRC

project is a public transit, highway and bridge project.  As a public

project, it must be approved and funded by the decisions of elected

officials who are themselves directly elected by voters. Long-term

operation and maintenance of the new light rail line will be funded

through C-TRAN and TriMet. For its share of the operations and

maintenance funding, C-TRAN plans on having a public vote.
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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The Columbia River Crossing project includes the replacement of the

existing I-5 bridge over the Columbia River, improvements at seven

interchanges over five miles of I-5, and the extension of light rail from

Portland to Vancouver. The projected cost to construct this large and

complex project are presented in Chapter 4 of the FEIS, and are

estimated in year of expenditure dollars to account for inflation. The

estimated cost to construct this project could be covered by a variety of

sources. While a small portion of this cost is expected to be covered by

local and state funds, federal funds and toll revenues are expected to

cover the majority of the capital costs.

There will not be a public vote on construction of the various CRC project

elements. However, as a public project, it must be approved and funded

by the decisions of elected officials who are themselves directly elected

by voters. Long-term operation and maintenance of the new light rail line

will be funded through C-TRAN and TriMet. For its share of the

operations and maintenance funding, C-TRAN plans on pursuing a

public vote.
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